
EMAILED March 9, evening 

 

Please distribute to all MSB faculty, students and staff 

Dear MSB faculty, students and staff: 

As you know we have comprehensive efforts under way to address asbestos-related questions and 

concerns in the MSB building and are committed to communicating what we know as soon as we can.  

Out of an abundance of caution, please be advised that a third party environmental consultant will 

conduct air sampling at locations across MSB.  To begin they will collect air samples from the sixth floor 

of MSB starting Friday March 10 at 9:30am and continue on remaining floors Monday onwards until the 

building has been completed.. These sampling sessions take approx. 75 min.We’re working with the 

university’s leadership – operations and research, including Environmental Health & Safety – to ensure 

test results, methodologies and context is made available to all who would like to review.  

As soon as we have that information we will share this with you.  

Thanking you for your cooperation and concern. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Hegele 

Vice Dean, Research & Innovation 

Faculty of Medicine 

 

 




